
High Commission of India
Colombo, Sri lanka

Dated 07.11.2024

TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE

Reference Request for Proposal (RFP) for the  Outsourcing of the CPV services at
High  Commission  of  India,  Colombo,  Assistant  High  Commission,  Kandy,
Consulate  General  of  India  in  Jaffna  and  Consulate  General  of  India  in
Hambantota. 

In terms of the provisions contained in Chapter III, para xiv (k) of the RFP, it has been
decided by the Competent Authority to annul the tender process under the said
RFP. 

All  technically  qualified  bidders  are  requested  to  make  necessary  arrangements  to
collect their EMD, if not collected earlier, from the High Commission of India, Colombo. 

Head of Chancery
36-38 Galle Road, Colombo-03


